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met for Bible study in

preparation for the
event.
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UPCOMING EVENTS:
April 6th - Senior Youth Skeet Shooting
April 13th - 8th Grade Confirmation Questioning-6pm
April 12th - Easter Egg Hunt @ Fieldstone - All Youth
April 19th - Easter Egg Hunt @ BSLC - All Youth
April 20th - Easter Breakfast - All Youth 
April 26th - 8th Grade Night of Witness Service-7pm
April 27th - 8th Grade Confirmation-10:45 service
April 30th - Pre-Teen & Junior Youth Fun & Games Night
April/May - Savers FUNDrive - All Youth

Savers
FUNDrive

It is time to start gathering and saving
items for our upcoming Savers
FUNDrive. Collection dates have been
set for Sundays in April. The final date to
donate will be May 4th. Youth of All
Ages can help move donations to the
youth room and sort them.  We will load
the truck on Sunday, May 11th, during
Sunday School.

Many Junior & Senior Youth are
members of our church’s various
handbell choirs and invite you to attend
their annual concert in the sanctuary on
Sunday, March 30th, at 3:30.  Come
support our youth and enjoy an
afternoon of beautiful music!

Handbell Concert
National LCMS Youth

Gathering Meeting
Senior Youth & 8th graders that will be
attending the National LCMS Youth
Gathering this summer will have their next
meeting and Bible study on Sunday, March
23rd, from 12-1:30. Participants in the youth
gathering are strongly encouraged to
attend these studies in preparation for the
event.

Questions?  Contact a Youth Board Member:
Pastor Mike Ada (Youth Pastor): pastorada@bslcks.org

Jennifer Bertels (Chair): jennifermbertels@gmail.com

Kristi Buckendahl (Senior Youth): kristi.p.buckendahl@gmail.com

Lori Hughey (Junior Youth): lorihughey77@gmail.com

Amanda Vogt (Preteen Youth): amanda.vogt86@gmail.com

Sheila Huseman (Missions & Service): sheila.huseman@gmail.com

Fundraiser!
Youth of All Ages will be selling trash bags
to raise funds for upcoming events.  Youth
can sell bags at church on Sunday March
16th, 23rd, and 30th in the narthex. They can
also sell outside of church to neighbors and
friends if they choose to! If you have
questions, please contact Lisa Bahr
(lbahr@lhskc.com).


